
 

May/June 2022 

OLTCC and the OMA jointly hosted the Ontario Ministry of Long-Term Care information 
webinars providing context and answering questions with regard to the news Fixing Long Term 
Care Act and accompanying regulations.  The sessions were well attended and provided the 
Ministry some insights into the concerns among clinicians in the sector and afforded an 
opportunity for some clarification.  Phase Two of the Regulations will happen in the Fall and 
OLTCC will provide recommendations and suggestions for refining language.  
 
OLTCCC continues to work with the Ministry to provide the most efficient and effective method 
of ensuring all Medical Directors are able to easily take the OLTCC’s Medical Director Course. 
Feedback from past participants has been excellent in terms of the course supporting the 
understanding and knowledge to provide the best possible medical leadership in LTC Homes. 
 
OLTCC will be working with the new Government and the new Minister to continue the 
important advocacy to ensure the right supports are in place for those working and living in 
LTC. During the Campaign OLTCC sent a message out on social media reminding all parties of 
the need to adequately support and compensate those working in LTC to ensure sufficient 
staffing going forward. 


